
 
     

           
          

                
          

           
           

      

  
                        

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Copyright protection 
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2010 3:29:34 PM 

Ms. Victoria Espinal 

Dear Ms. Espinal, 

The American Society of Picture Professionals has informed me of this 
welcome invitation from the Obama Administration to share my thoughts 
on my rights as a creator. I am a retired teacher and now also a part-time 
professional photographer, and I depend on income from my photography 
to supplement my dwindling retirement income. Therefore, I need all the 
copyright protection I can get to thwart unscrupulous attempts to sell 
images that were made and copyrighted by me. 

Sincerely, 

Charles Sleicher 
116 Fairview Ave N Unit 310 
Seattle, WA 98109 tel 206-245-1576 
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